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Case No. 20-1605-EL-BGN
 
 
 
As a resident of Auglaize County and a business owner In Shawnee Twp. I strongly urge you to not
issue a certificate for Birch Solar. I know the area in Shawnee Twp. Very well and it is nicely zoned in
Residential, Business and Industrial areas.  It needs to stay that way. Birch Solar is Industrial.  It
belongs in a area that is Industrial. It is not a FARM. Please keep the residential area as such. Logan
Twp. Is a residential/ag area, keep it as such. Please say NO yo Birch Solar!
 
Thank-you
Pamela J Doty
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